
28/11/2016 

MRS Patrisha McNeil 
7 / 71 Evans ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2016/0293 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We have been living in our unit in Evans Street for approx 5 months we moved into the unit 
when the demolition of the car park began. I work from home and have been listening to this 
construction every day since, and just look forward to knock off time, for some peace and quiet. 
I am amazed that in such a built up area that they are allowed to work on Saturdays as it is let 
alone extending the time. The noise and vibration from the work site is bad enough but the only 
time I have seen them even try to do dust control is when the digging is close to the existing 
building.

The conditions currently from this site are so bad that it is almost weekly that people are 
moving from the units across the road, rental quotes have been lowered due to the impact of 
this building site already and if the hours of operation are extended it will be almost impossible 
to get tennants to sign a lease.
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